
March 13, 1943. 

Dear .Amon: 

I feel how weak and fruitless must be any 
words of mine which should attempt to divert you from 
the grief of the news about Amon Jr . , but my heart 
goes out to you in the crisis . I am hoping that 
the next news will be that he is well and safe . 

I received your letter with the enclosures 
which I am very proud and happy to have and I do 
appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending them to me. 

We have not had any recent news from John 
Jr., but will keep you advised. 

With my love and esteem, 

Sincerely, 

r 


